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First name: Brad

Last name: Smith

Organization: Idaho Conservation League

Title: 

Comments: Westside Restoration Project Comennts

 

Hi Jennifer,

 

Attached, please find my comments on behalf of the Idaho Conservation League regarding the proposed action

for the Westside Restoration Project. I look forward to discussing my concerns with the Forest Service and

others.

 

Sincerely,

 

Brad Smith

 

North Idaho Director

 

Idaho Conservation League

 

P.O. Box 2308

 

Sandpoint, ID 83864

 

208.265.9565

 

Idaho's leading voice for conservation
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